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                  BOARD OF FINANCE 

                                                 STAMFORD GOVERNMENT CENTER 
                                                     888  WASHINGTON BOULEVARD 
                                                               P .O .  BOX 10152 

                                              STAMFORD,  CONNECTICUT 06904-2152                     December 9,  2014   
 

 
                                                   Notice of Change of   
                                 Regular Meeting of the Board of Finance 

 
In accordance with Sec. 6-20-3 of the City of Stamford Charter, notice is hereby given that the Board of 
Finance of the City of Stamford has changed the regular meeting date for our December, 2014 meeting  to: 

 
                                       WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2014 
                      7:00 PM 

                          (WAS  12/11/14) 
          
                                                    Stamford Government Center 
                                           Board of Finance Conference Room, 4th Floor 
                                                         888 Washington Boulevard 
                                                             Stamford, Connecticut  
   

            
                    cc:   Mayor David R. Martin 

                   Michael Handler, Director of Administration 
                   Kathryn Emmett, Director of Legal Affairs 
                   Ernie Orgera, Director of Operations 
                   Ted Jankowski, Director of Public Safety, Health and Welfare 
                   Jim Hricay, OPM Director 
                   David Yanik, Controller 
                   Teri Dell, Chair, Planning Board 
                   Randall Skigen, President, Board of Representatives 
                   Donna Loglisci, City and Town Clerk 

 


